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Environmental Sustainability Bulletin 05/19 September 2019 
These bulletins summarise key ideas and solutions to environmental and sustainability matters, allowing wider dissemination of lessons learnt from them.  
The information below has been provided in good faith by IMCA members and should be reviewed individually by recipients, who will determine its relevance 
to their own operations. 

The effectiveness of these bulletins depends on receiving reports from members in order to pass on information and continue to present innovative solutions.  
Please consider adding the IMCA secretariat (sustainability@imca-int.com) to your internal distribution list for similar internal reports and/or manually 
submitting information on specific solutions that you consider may be relevant.  All information can be anonymised or sanitised, as appropriate. 

A number of other organisations issue environmental sustainability updates and similar documents which may be of interest to IMCA members.  Where these 
are particularly relevant, these may be summarised or highlighted here.  Links to known relevant websites are provided at www.imca-int.com/links.  Additional 
links should be submitted to sustainability@imca-int.com. 

Any actions, lessons learnt, recommendations and suggestions in IMCA environmental sustainability bulletins are generated by the submitting organisation.  
IMCA environmental sustainability bulletins provide, in good faith, information for the benefit of members and do not necessarily constitute IMCA guidance, 
nor represent the official view of the Association or its members. 

 

Plastic Pollution Inspections  

This IMCA Environmental Sustainability Bulletin brings you information on an initiative developed 
at TechnipFMC, whereby plastic pollution inspections were developed within the TechnipFMC fleet.  
It should be stressed that this was a crew-generated initiative rather than something mandated by 
top management. 

The Continued Effort in Plastic Pollution Prevention 

Everyone is aware of the impact plastic has on wildlife and marine ecosystems.  Reduction of ‘single 
use plastic’ is something to which everyone – all companies and all individuals – can make an 
absolute commitment. In day-to-day operations it is vessel crew onboard who have the ability to 
do more and ensure they play a part.  

Plastics Are Going to Be Used 

Until practical alternatives are developed and made available, we will continue to receive and use 
plastic material onboard our vessels.  It is important that we dispose of these correctly when they 
become waste products.  

The Clean-Up – A ‘Plastic Pollution Inspection’ 

A great example of this has been demonstrated on-board one of our members’ vessels and has 
proven to be an effective form of inspection with amazing results! ‘Plastic Pollution Inspections’ 
were carried out, with a large volume of plastics found. 

     

What Can We Do to Improve? 

 Periodically complete a ‘focused’ plastic pollution inspection; 

 Be more aware of plastic delivered to the vessel, particularly during mobilisations and loading of stores;  

 Dispose of plastic correctly; 

 Reduce the risk of plastic getting into the sea.  
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